
 

WE SURE DO 

SO LET'S TALK 
DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS?   ARE YOU FAMILIAR WITH THE COMMON RULES?   

WOULD YOU LIKE MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE PARK ? 

WELL WE CAN HELP 

COME TO THE INFORMATION SESSION AT THE LONGHOUSE ON 

JULY 1  AT 10:00 AM 

YOUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND THE PARK MANAGER WILL BE THERE TO 

BOTH PROVIDE INFORMATION ( ESPECIALLY TO ALL OUR NEW CAMPERS) OR TO 

ANSWER YOUR QUESTIONS. 

MEET AL MAINPRIZE THE NEW PARK MANAGER AND SAY GOODBYE TO KEN 

WILSON WHO WILL BE OFFICIALLY RETIRED AS OF FRIDAY 

COME OUT AND MEET ALL THE NEW OWNERS WE HAVE FROM THIS LAST YEAR 

AND  MAKE THEM FEEL WELCOME. 

DO YOU HAVE SUGGESTIONS FOR ACTIVITIES OR THINGS WE NEED IN THE PARK 

- LAST YEAR AED'S WERE SUGGESTED AND NOW WE HAVE TWO AVAILABLE 

 

SEE YOU THERE – BRING YOUR COFFEE AND YOUR PASSION FOR THE 

PARK. 


